
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TULLS CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL TOUR 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Currituck County Board of Commissioners 
will meet on Wednesday, October 15, 2025 at 3:00 PM, on the site of the 
new Tulls Creek Elementary School for a tour of the facility, currently 
under construction.  The school site is located off Tulls Creek Road at 
Campus Drive across from the Moyock Library.  The Moyock Library is 
located at 126 Campus Drive, Moyock, North Carolina.  A quorum of the 
Board of Commissioners may or may not be present, and no official action 
will be taken. 

This the 9th day of October, 2025. 

Leeann Walton 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 
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